
Campaigning in
Tiverton andHoniton

Dear friend

Recent by-election victories are giving our
Party renewed momentum, the question is
in which direction that will take us. SLF
must have a clear and important role in
defining that.

I want to use my experience as a successful
campaigner to help SLF build on its work
to create a Social Liberal philosophy and
campaigning party for the 21st century.
Policies that will motivate people and
actions that change society.

Our Community Politics must aim to
empower people rather than just win their
votes. Our Climate Change agenda must
reduce emissions but not leave the poor
worse off. Our Health Care commitments
must profit patients first and not business.

We need the big ideas and the vocabulary to
inspire people and create the momentum
needed for social change and a fair and
just society.

Please vote for me for the SLF Council. Let
us build success together.

Richard

Let me know what you think.
richardyoungerross@gmail.com
07785931044

Joined Liberal Party May
1970.

OVC NLYL 79/81, Liberal
Party Council, Chair
Campaign for Democracy
87/91

Member of Parliament
2001/10, European
Scrutiny Committee,
Foreign and Defence
Select Committees and
drafted and had passed the
Emergency Workers
Protection Bill.

County Councillor
2013/17. Project Manager
Community Enabler and
Grants Team for a Charity
redistributing profits to
community groups.

Campaigned in by-
elections from Sutton and
Cheam to Tiverton and
Honiton.

Richard Younger-Ross
No. 1 for SLF Council
Committed-Effective-Caring


